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From: Bruce Burrow
Sent: Sunday, 17 May 2015 1:02 PM
To: Finance and Administration Committee
Subject: For your consideration re contracts for specialist doctors

To: Members of the Finance and Administration Committee 
 
I wish to make a submission on the Industrial Relations (Restoring Fairness) and Other 
Legislation Amendment Bill 2015. 
 
I urge the committee to consider the legislation pertaining to High-Income Senior Employees 
(Chapter 6A - IR Act) and make a recommendation to repeal this legislation. 
 
Please respect the voice of Queenslanders and the rights of workers and vote to restore 
fairness by supporting this bill. 
 
I usually vote for the LNP but changed this time to support the ALPs statements that 
contracts would be gone under them. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Dr Bruce Burrow 
Specialist  
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